
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 6/9/2014 6:31:47 PM 
To: Kochanowsky, Amy E. (Amy.Kochanowsky@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Data Request: Facility-level emissions for AL 4331-E 

Thanks 

On Jun 9, 2014, at 6:14 PM, "Kochanowsky, Amy E." <Amy.Kochanowsky@cpuc.ca.gov> 
wrote: 

Hi Erik, 
I saw that you are covering for I Redacted I- just wanted to forward the Data Request I 
sent earlier today. I'm a new analyst in the Energy Division working on GHG-related 
issues. 

Best, 
Amy 

From: Kochanowsky, Amy E. 
Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 7:02 AM 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: Data Request: Facility-level emissions for AL 4331-E 

Dear Kathleen and Jason, 

Attached please find a data request regarding facility-level emissions used to establish 
PG&E's direct GHG compliance obligation purchase limit. 

Redacted 
Houck, Jason; Franz, Damon A. 

Please respond to this request by Friday, June 13. Any questions related to this request 
should be directed to Amy Kochanowsky at (415) 703-3175 or akRaicpuc.ca.Qov. 

Best, 

Amy 

<DataRequest_AL 4331-E Facility Emissions.doc> 
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